
FAASTeam presents:

A Data-Driven Approach to Lowering GA Accidents



This is not a webinar – but an interactive, face-to-
face seminar focusing on improving aviation
safety.
The Nall report, now in its 26thedition, is
published by the Air Safety Institute (part of
AOPA) and provides data and commentary on
the state of general aviation safety.  The report
generates much discussion and action by
organizations such as the ASI, AOPA, FAA and
others – and they produce excellent material for
us to study and review.  But even though the
actual number of accidents has been slowly
reducing over time, the rate of improvement does
not seem to be in line with the expended effort -
although we will take all we can get.  So, what
else must be done to change the accident
statistics – and who should do it?
This seminar strives to improve the numbers by
direct, continuous and active management of the
factor that gives us 75% of all accidents –
ourselves.  Using data from the Nall report, we
explore the major causal factors of pilot related
accidents, and from this, reinforce essential
knowledge and training methods that have
perhaps been previously imposed, rather than
fully understood.
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Directions: The seminar will be held at the AOPA National
Aviation Community Center (NACC), at Frederick Municipal
Airport - KFDK.  From Monacacy Blvd., turn on to Bucheimer
Rd.  NACC will be on the right.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


